
Good afternoon,  
 
I am a mother of a child with a disability, living in Woodbury, VT, and I SUPPORT $10.82 
million for the implementation of the pilot planning grant housing begun by Act 186, and I 
support developing a pipeline for funding the annual development of stable, service-
supported housing for adults with developmental disabilities.  This is a serious need in 
Vermont! 
 
Thank you for considering, 
Best, 
Kristen Bigelow-Talbert 
 


